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Mr, Carl W, Dabelstein
3300 North 5hth Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Sir:
Thank you for your letter of April 19th. This is to ver-
ily your reception of WAUK-AM on that date., It appears that
the ionosphere was being good to us that evening!
I hope that the enclosed material will add to your collection,

and answer any questions you may have about our coverage area.
I1' T may be of further assistance, please feel free to write.
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Richard A. Sawyer
Chief Engineer, WAUKAM-FM

1460 whitehall street o waukesha, wisconsin 53186 @ (414) 542-6636



